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I find the exploitation of animals for "entertainment" completely unacceptable. Over 40 councils 
across Australia have banned the use of circus animals, but what we need is a statewide ban, with 
no loopholes, so no more suffering animals can slip through the cracks. 
 
Our weak laws have failed these animals long enough. 
 
I would like to see freedom for all animals imprisoned for "entertainment" across NSW. 


